
 

Thames Water Utilities Limited – Registered Office: Clearwater Court, Vastern Road, Reading RG1 8DB 

Company number 02366661. VAT registration no GB 537-4569-15  

Our ref: SA-1022879 

Thames Water website 

0800 316 98 00 

Chester Road 

Slough 

SL1 3JS 

05 February 2024 

Our works nearby 

We are carrying out some essential urgent works in the Carriageway on Chester Road. 

These are essential improvements to help repair a broken asset of ours and we will have to 

excavate the site. 

What this means for you 

Due to the location of the work, there will be an impact on the carriageway with a section of the 
road closed. This will also have an impact on parking in the area. There will be a clearly signed 
diversion route in place. 

Our works will commence on Monday 5th February 2024. 

How long will this take? 

We hope to have our works including reinstatement completed by Sunday 25th February 2024. 

If for any reason the duration is prolonged, we will notify you via letter. 

Find out more 

If you have any questions or concerns, please get in touch with us on the details above. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by these essential works and thank you for your 

patience. 

Yours sincerely 

The Planning Team. 

http://www.thameswater.co.uk/
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